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Observership approval for Dr. Muhammad Ahmad Farooq 6/3/2024

AdventHealth CFD-S Physician Observers <CFD-S.Physician.Observers@adventhealth.com>  Tue, Apr 16 at 5:02 PM
To: Muhammad Ahmad Farooq <dr.ahmadfaroog.md@gmail.com>

Cc: Moore, Dana <dana.moore@adventhealth.com>, MARTINEZ, Pedro Pablo
<PedroPablo.Martinez@adventhealth.com>, AdventHealth Orlando & Women and Children HR
<ORL.HR.Orlando.Women.Children@adventhealth.com>

APPROVAL FOR OBSERVERSHIP

Dear Dr. Muhammad Ahmad Farooq,

Your request for Observership at Advent Health under the supervision of Muhammad Omar Akram,

MD — PHYSICIAN SPONSOR has been approved for the period of June 374, 2024 to June 28,
2024.

For your ID badge, please visit the Human Resources Employee Service Center, located at Advent
Health Orlando campus on 601 East Rollins Street, Orlando, FL 32803 (main hospital next to fish
tank/chaplains’ office). The office is open Monday — Thursday, 6:30 a.m. — 3:00 p.m., and Friday 6:30 a.m.
—2:00 p.m.

If you have any questions or need assistance locating the Human Resources Office, please call
(407)303-9212.

Please remember to bring a government issued Photo ID to Human Resources to receive your ID
badge.

NOTE: Your ID badge must be returned to Human Resources upon completion of observation.

Please let me know if I may be of further assistance.

Banessa Torres
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